
 
 

Department of Speech, Language 
and Hearing Sciences 

 

Graduate Program Visit Days 

 

Open to prospective SPPA graduate students. 

Friday, February 17 or 
Friday, April 7 

1 to 3 p.m. 
 

RSVP 
• Email Anna Poggensee at  

anna.l.poggensee@wmich.edu 
• Enter “Visit Day (insert visit day date)” 

in the subject line 
 

For more information contact (269) 387-8045. 

 
 
 

 

Agenda 
The day’s agenda will include: 
• Tour of the facilities 
• Meeting with the SPPA department faculty,  

staff, and current students 
 
 
 

Location: 
College of Health and Human Services 
(on WMU’s East Campus) 
1240 Oliver Street 
Kalamazoo, MI 49008 
 
wmich.edu/hhs/directions 
 
Someone will meet you near the 
reception desk when you arrive. 
 
 


